Republic nt“tl)z/ Philippines

PBepartment of Education
REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

May 13, 2024

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM

No. B9 %2024

POSTPONEMENT OF PROGRESS MONITORING ON OPLAN KALUSUGAN
SA DEPED (OK SA DEPED) - SCHOOL-BASED
FEEDING PROGRAM (SBFP)

To: Schools Division Superintendents
Division School Health and Nutrition Unit
Division SBFP Focal Persons
Division Finance Officers
Public Elementary School Heads
All Others Concerned

1. This Office, through the Education Support Services Division — School Health
and Nutrition Unit (ESSD-SHNU), announces that the Progress Monitoring on Oplan
Kalusugan sa DepEd (OK sa DepEd) — School-Based Feeding Program (SBFP) of select
Schools Division Offices (SDOs) and schools by the National Monitoring Team
scheduled on May 13-17, 2024 is indefinitely postponed.

2. For further information, kindly email Ms. Adara Lourdes S. Luaton,
Nutritionist-Dietitian II at schoolhealth.region8@deped.gov.ph.

. Immediate dissemination of and compliance with this Memorandum are
desired.
EVELYN R. FETALVER! IV
Regional D1rector

Enclosures: As stated

References: None
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